
From: Broome, Darryl <dbroome@aging.sc.gov>
To: Lt. Governor's OfficeLtGov@scstatehouse.gov

Debbie ParkerDebbieParker@scstatehouse.gov
CC: Wolf, Anneawolf@aging.sc.gov

Date: 5/10/2017 10:21:39 AM
Subject: Re: Josepha Blackwell

I have ask Anne to look into this. Will let you know.

Thanks

Sent using OWA for iPhone

From: Lt. Governor's Office
Sent: Wednesday, May 10, 2017 10:08:43 AM
To: Debbie Parker
Cc: Broome, Darryl
Subject: FW: Josepha Blackwell

Good Morning Debbie,

Can you please see that this gets looked into
Thank you

Best Regards, 
Kevin L. Bryant 
Lieutenant Governor 
LtGov@scstatehouse.gov 
803-734-5280

From: Kevin Bryant [mailto:kevin@kevinbryant.com]
Sent: Friday, May 05, 2017 2:23 PM
To: Lt. Governor's Office ; Danny Varat
Subject: Josepha Blackwell

Josepha Blackwell

Medicare's paying her doctor bills but Medicaid has stopped covering her deductibles. Can we help? 
Was being covered by Healthy Connections

May be a good place to start:
Piedmont Comprehensive Pain Management
Ember Chandler 864-622-1163
Edeal@pcpmg.com
N/A needs to be changed to QMB

Kevin
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Sent from my iPhone


